
 

 

 

 

Charles 
Carroll 

MS: 
Career & 

Technical 

Education Fair 

THURSDAY 
January, 15th 

11:25-3pm 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
SHARE YOUR TALENTS 

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve and educate young adults?   

We welcome your time and talents! 

If you or someone you know can participate in our upcoming Career and 

Technical Education Fair, please see below. 

To register as a participant, please visit: http://goo.gl/forms/bUEjDs6Rlq 

Sponsored by the Office of Professional School Counseling @ CCMS 

6130 Lamont Dr, New Carrollton, MD 20784 


